
 

 BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS’ UNION 

Local 15 Notice 
December 22, 2023 

 
Local 15 

Delegates to Convention 
 
Nominations for Delegates to Convention remain open until December 31, 2023.  Delegate nomination forms 
can be found on the Union website, bcfmwu.com. Please submit completed nominations to 
Convention2024@bcfmwu.com. 
 
A vote for delegates was mistakenly sent out and has been cancelled.  Upon closing of nomination period, 
December 31, a new vote will open.   
 
We apologize for the confusion, should you have any questions, please contact your Local President or 
Convention2024@bcfmwu.com. 
 

 
“Shop Stewards: Please Post on Bulletin Boards” 

 
BC Ferry & Marine Workers’ Union 

1511 Stewart Avenue 
Nanaimo BC   V9S 4E3 

Union Office Telephone:  1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454 
Email: mailroom@bcfmwu.com  Fax:  250.716.3455 
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